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Donlon PTA
is better...with YOU!

With your PTA membership,
all things are possible!

You are invited to become a Charter
Member of the Donlon PTA! Plan to
attend the meeting on May 28, 2014. , -
Everyone who joins the PTA at that Join Us!

. Wednesday, May 28, 2014
meeting (proposed annual due's.are 7:00pm in the
$10 per adult, $6 for each additional Multi Purpose Room
adult in the same household) will be Learn about PTA and becosme a
a Charter Member! Dues must be SRS (TS QA ATRY
paid AT this meeting in order to be

considered a Charter Member.

Make checks payable to:

Peralta District PTA

PTA also means exclusive extra perks for YOU!
Legoland ~ Jamba Juice ~ Rental Cars ~ T-Mobile ~ McDonald’s
Met Life ~ JourneyEd ~ CA Academy of Sciences ~ VIA Foundation

Donlon PTA members will receive a copy of the Student Directory at no charge!

Learn more online at www.capta.org

Donlon Elementary School
4150 Dorman Road Pleasanton, California 94588



Support your child and your school -

Join PTA!

By joining PTA,

You show your children that school
matters, and that you are invested

in their success. Three decades of
research proves that students achieve
higher grades, have better attendance
and more consistently complete
homework when parents are involved.

You demonstrate to your child that success in school is the pathway to college, a
career and a productive life!

You partner with the principal, teachers and staff to make campus safe, welcoming,
a hub of learning and a fun place to be.

You share in campus events and experiences that make your child’s school days
more memorable!

You connect with other parents, and become part California State PTA and National
PTA, the largest and most powerful children’s advocacy organization in the country.

You help make sure parents and family members have a seat at the table when
important decisions that affect your school are made.

Here’s how to join PTA:
Ttend the meeting on Wednesday,
May 28, 2014, at 7:00pm in the multi
Purpose Room. Parents, teachers,
family members and community
members are all welcome!

) For more information:
Keri Rocha -- kmrocha@shbcglobal.net




